SUPERINTENDENT'S NOTICE
TO INTERESTED PARTIES

Deere Employees Credit Union, an [llinois state-chartered credit union based in Moline, Illinois,
applied to the State of Iilinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation and the
National Credit Union Administration to merge with Infinity Federal Credit Union (“Infinity™),
Westbrook, Maine. If approved and consummated, Deere Employees Credit Union will acquire
Infinity’s five Maine offices located in Arundel, Bangor, Portland, Scarborough and Westbrook.
Deere Employees Credit Union is also required to file a notice of the merger with the Maine
Bureau of Financial Institutions. If the Bureau finds that the merger does not comply with
applicable Maine law, it may file an objection with the State of Illinois Department of Financial
and Professional Regulation. Further, if the Bureau finds that the merger would be adverse to the
public interest it may bring action against Deere Employees Credit Union,

You may submit written comments on the notice of the merger to the Bureau of Financial
Institutions, 36 State House Station, Augusta, Maine (04333-0036 or electronically through the
Bureau of Financial Institutions’ website at hitp://www.naine.gov/financialinstitutions. The
Bureau will accept written comments through Friday, December 18, 2020,
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